
12 days ago (Wed, 5 May 2021 at 4:38 PM) 
To:"'PDC Support'" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

Hello.  I received this notification and spent some time piecing together what happened, and 
it’s unclear to me if I’m out of compliance or not.  
  
I received a $4,000 contribution from a married couple on primary election day when I came 
home from work, and I assumed it was to be attributed to each of them making a $1,000 
contribution for the primary and general elections – but just in case, I called the next day and 
asked.  Turns out I was right, so I deposited the check the day after that, August 6, 2020 and 
attributed it accordingly.  
  
I’m not sure what – if anything – I did wrong and if so, how I should go about making it 
right.  I’m in the habit of depositing checks on the day I receive them whenever possible, so I’m 
not real diligent about differentiating between the date I receive a check and the day I deposit 
it on the C-3 form, and that is likely what I did wrong that triggered the complaint.  The 
circumstances of this transaction are such that I’m simply not sure if there are other technical 
violations of the rules, but if so, let me know and I’ll do whatever you tell me to do. 
  
I’m a 69-year-old man who never learned to type, so email isn’t the fastest way for me to 
communicate, and I get that a written record is necessary – but feel free to call me at 253-370-
5737 and it’ll smooth out any clarification questions I might have. 
  
Thanks!  Looking forward to hearing from you and resolving this. 
  
Steve Kirby 
 


